
 
Village of Birch Run 
Taxes & Assessing 

 
Lisa Duffett  Treasurer   Email lduffett@villageofbirchrun.com 
Phone   (989) 624-5711 
FAX    (989) 624-9681 
 
Office Hours:  Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
Location:  12060 Heath St., P.O. Box 371, Birch Run, MI  48415 
 
The 2025 property tax bills will be sent out on July 1, 2025 and can be paid through August 31, 
2025, without a late fee. After that time a two (2) percent late fee will be assessed until 
September 30, 2025. On October 1, 2025, and each month thereafter an additional one-half 
percent late fee will be assessed. 
 
Unpaid real ad valorem property taxes will be turned over to the Saginaw County Treasurer’s 
office on March 1, 2026. 
 
Total Village mills for 2025 are: Operating Mills  4.5700 

Voted Operating Mills 2.0000 
     Voted Street Mills  1.5000 
      
The Village of Birch Run accepts credit cards for tax payments. There is a 3% convenience fee 
assessed by the credit card service provider.  
 
Online payments can be made through the Village of Birch Run’s website at 
www.villageofbirchrun.com, or through BS&A Online at www.bsaonline.com.  Instructions can 
be found by selecting Payment Options then Online Bill Payment Instructions on the Village’s 
website.  
 
The Village has a drive-up drop box available for payments. 
 
Assessing 
Assessing for the Village of Birch Run is done by the Birch Run Township Assessor and can be 
contacted directly at (989) 624-9773 for assessing related information. 
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